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I am so proud of the way our students have handled 
ISTEP this year.  I hope we see great results.  
Everyone has worked so hard.   

I can’t believe it is May.  It has been a great year.   

We will have 9 week and semester awards on May 
23 and then all year awards on May 24.  We will 
plan each day to have grades K-1 at 9:00 a.m., 
grades 2-3 at 9:30 a.m. and 4-5 at 10:15 a.m.  We 
will send letters home so y ou will know if your 
student is receiving an award.   

This year we are doing a couple of different things.  
We will be having Colt’s Camp on May 9.  This will 
serve as our field day.  We will be doing a walk and 
cook out on May 23.  I will send more info on the 
walk.   

If you have not turned in the Colts form or summer 
school form please do so this week.  If we do not 
have a parent signature on the Colts form turned in 
your child will not be able to participate.  We will 
not be making phone calls home on the day of.  I 
sent these out well in advance.   

We will be having a talent show on May 18.  
Students be thinking about what you would like to 
do.  More info will be coming home.   

May 17 we will be having a Title I parent breakfast.  
If your child participated in Title I this year you are 
invited to come.  A letter will be coming home. 

5th Grade parents:  Promotion will be Monday May 
22.  6:30 refreshments, Promotion at 7:00. 

It has been a pleasure serving as your principal. 
Have a wonderful summer. 
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May 1: 5th grade ISTEP 
May 2: 3rd grade trip 
May 5: K trip 
May 8: 2nd Ed Performance 
May 9: Colt’s Camp 
May 10 Student Council Tree Planting 
May 12: 5th grade trip 
May 16: Student of the month 
May 17: Title I breakfast, 4th grade trip 
May 18: Talent Show, School Board Meeting 
May 19: Pre-K Program  
May 22: 5th grade promotion 
May 23: 9 week and semester awards, Walk 
and cook out 
May 24: All year awards, Last day of school 
May 30-June 9: Summer School 
 
 
Please join me and wishing Mrs. Sanders a 
happy retirement.  We will miss you! 



 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 

 

  
 
 

 

Bainbridge Elementary 
765-522-6233 
www.nputnam.k12.in.us 
Follow us on Facebook 
Mr. Simpson is on Twitter 
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